SALARY REVISIONS FOR CITY SCHOOLS

Working Over of Schedules to Be Considered at Meeting Soon

A LIMIT ON THE LEVY

Salary and salary schedules for teachers were discussed at some length at the February meeting of the board of education of the Lawrence city schools held last evening at the office in the Liberty Memorial high school building.

No definite action was taken at the meeting. The board will meet for a luncheon in the high school cafeteria Wednesday, February 16 at which time the salaries for 1944 and 1945 school year will be discussed further. It was the opinion of the board at the meeting that some salary adjustments would probably be made but just what could be done would be arrived at

after a complete study.

The top levy that the board can make is fixed at 14 mills. It is doubtful if 14 mills will raise enough money to do much in the way of increasing salaries. The board hopes that it will not be necessary to go before the state tax commission and ask for permission to raise more than the 14 mill limit. The district will be free from bonded ind btedness August 1 this year and no levy will need be made for the bond and interest fund.

A resolution passed by the Educational Council of Lawrence Teachers was read at the meeting. The resolution asks for salary adjustments in the city school system.

Architect Has Proposal

Joe Radotinsky, member of a Kansas architectural firm, appeared before the board and presented a plan for making a survey for post war building in the Lawrence school system. His firm wants to make a survey of the needs of the school system and do some planning for post war building. He was not asking for a contract or for a fee. His firm, he said, was conducting a similar

survey at Atchison, Kansas City